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Xerox, Print Shop and Postage budgets have been loaded in Banner Finance. Funding for fixed 
costs remains in the department budget but is moved to a different section via a budget 
transfer. You can view these budgets by querying fund, org, program and account type 72. Page 
2 illustrates a sample query that can be replicated for any department. To see the remaining 
available balance in the non-salary pool, you can query by fund, org, program and account type 
71. Page 3 illustrates a sample query that can be replicated for any department. 
 
Xerox budgets reflect the annual contract price for new machines recently installed across 
campus. Quarterly overages may be charged if usage is different from the contract and budgets 
will be adjusted accordingly. Please contact Pam Fueshko, Director Technology Services if you 
have specific questions. 
 
Print Shop and Postage budgets represent prior year expense (usage). Please contact Gerry 
Vandepolder in the Print Shop or Ray Boone in the Mailroom if you have specific questions 
regarding prior year usage. Budgets have the flexibility to be adjusted (up or down) if current 
year usage is different. Additionally, the Budget Office analyzes fixed costs on a quarterly basis. 
Please contact Alene Ortiz, Budget Analyst if you have any general questions. 
 






	FY 2018 Fixed Costs in Banner Announcement
	Fixed cost screens

